
Thomasville	Georgia																														 	 	 	 April	29th/93.	
	
Mr	H.	K.	Pomroy	
	 Dr		Sir,	
	 	 Your	kind	favor	of	the	26th	was	received	last	eve’g,	enclosing	a	letter	
from	F.W.N.	I	am	very	sorry	you	have	answered	his	letter,	—if	you	have—until	you	
heard	from	me,	not	wishing	in	any	way	to	have	any	communication	with	him,	or	his	
Brother	H.C.N.		Your	dear	Uncle	knew,	the	trouble	&expense	also	Mr	S.	H.	I	had	with	
the	former,	&	have	never	noticed	their	letters;	all	of	which	you	shall	know	on	my	
return.	D.V.	we	expect	to	leave	to_day,	for	Savannah,	&shall	go	from	there	to	
Charleston.—	I	hope	you	will	soon	have	a	satisfactory	reply	from	Gavino.	Mr	C,	
desires	his	regards.																									 	 very	truly	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Jo.	L	Newcomb.	
	
Editor's	note:	
F.W.	N.	and	H.C.	N.	are	likely	in	the	Newcomb	branch	of	the	family,	though	no	
brothers	or	nephews	have	those	exact	initials.	
It	is	unclear	what	D.V.	refers	to.	


